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LILOYD tER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC .3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

9th November, 1960,

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "SCHWARZHIIDRE®

With reference to your Report No.36051 I have to
inforam you that as a result of a survey held at Kiel
on the 20th September the ship's class was nade subject
to permanent repairs to sheerstrake plate in way of No.4
cargo tank (starboard ecide) also to guard rails {starboard
side) being carried out at Rostock and being verified on
the ship's return to Kiel.

It is noted that -ome repairs were carried out at
your nort, but before tnis re ort receives the cons ideration
0of the Committee, I shall be glad to learn if the guard
rails were also dealt with at this tinme.

Yours faithfully,

c.C. Classing Letter
File.
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PUty  Clerk to the
Classification Comnittee,

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP,
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